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Friday 5 May 2023

Dear Parents

Re: Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) Parent Workshop: Thursday 11 May 2023 (EYFS & KS1)

and Monday 15 May 2023 (KS2)

As part of your child’s education at Grange Park, we promote personal wellbeing and development

through a comprehensive Personal, Social, Health and Economic (PSHE) education programme. PSHE

education is the curriculum subject that gives children the knowledge, understanding, attitudes and

practical skills to live safe, healthy and productive lives and meet their full potential. In the second

half of the summer term through our ‘Changing Me’ unit, classes will take part in lessons which focus

on the relationships and sex education (RSE) aspect of the programme.

On Thursday 11 May (EYFS and KS1) and Monday 15 May (KS2) at 9am, Alexandra Dawson (PSHE

Lead and Assistant Headteacher) will be offering the opportunity to view the resources and content

used for relationships and sex education (RSE).

We encourage you to attend this session in order to be well informed of your child’s relationships and
sex education. We advise you to join the meeting for your child’s year group, however you are
welcome to join any of the sessions if you would like more information regarding RSE across the
school.

Please note that the teaching of relationships is not limited to the Summer term and elements will be
embedded within the PSHE curriculum throughout the year for all year groups. More information on
this will be given during this workshop.

Parents attending the workshops should drop their child off as usual and then make their way to the

round hall (by the main entrance).

Thank you for your continued support.

Best wishes

Rebecca Neale Alexandra Dawson

Deputy Headteacher Assistant Headteacher and PSHE lead


